
Would you like to find out more 

about curriculum and assessment 

at Sunningdale School? 

Come along and learn how person centred planning is 

used to determine learning opportuni�es and medium 

term planning within broad abstract topics. There will also 

be discussion of how a�ainment data is used to set targets 

and track pupil progress.” 

 

 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you wish to a�end. 

Meet with Deputy Head- James Waller 

on  

Wednesday 31st January 2-3pm  

to find out more. 


